
June 1, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:30pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord 
and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for May 4, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $131,059.47 
 
Mr. Bishop said that the damaged valve covers around town would be repaired Tuesday, June 2. 
 
Mayor Hull noted that the WTP generator start up and testing would be on Friday, June 5 at 10:00am. 
 
Mr. Bishop asked that the FY 2016 budget not be voted on until the July meeting, when Commission 
Chairman Barry Levey was in attendance. 
 
Mayor Hull noted the last BKRWB meeting. Ms. Gudeman said that the political situation on the Board 
continues to steadily improve. She said that the agreement between the towns can be changed at any time.  
Mayor Hull noted that streamlining the agreement between the town would be beneficial to officials in the 
future. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


